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                                                                                                     April 14, 2022 
 

 
Honorable Michelle Phillips, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 

 
 

Re: Statement of Dynamic Load Management Surcharge 
 
 

Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 

 In accordance with General Information, Section 29 of P.S.C. No. 15 - Electricity, the Statement of 
Dynamic Load Management Surcharge, listed below is filed to become effective May 2, 2022. 

  

     P.S.C. No. 15 – Electricity 

 

   Statement of Dynamic Load Management Surcharge  - DLM 5 

 

The purpose of this surcharge is to recover the costs of the Company’s Commercial System Relief Program 
(CSRP) which was approved for recovery pursuant to the April 19, 2018 Order in Case 15-E-0186, and Auto DLM 
and Term DLM programs pursuant to the September 17, 2020 Order in Case 18-E-0130 from all delivery customers 
served under this schedule. 

Questions related to this filing should be directed to Kyle Swee at (845) 486-5523 or kswee@cenhud.com. 

 
  
                                                        Yours very truly, 
 
 
                                                
        Christopher M. Capone 
                                                                                            Executive Vice President & CFO 
 
 

 Received: 04/14/2022 


